
From: Margit Mills
To: Board of Representatives
Subject: Animal Wellfare legislation
Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 11:15:18 AM

Hello,

I would like to ask you to vote for YES to banning the practice of tethering animals up unattended. 

Please send my email to the all board members so it will be recognized in the vote.

Thank you in advance,

Margarete Mills

1086 Rock Rimmon Rd, Stamford, CT 06903

TEl 312 925 3861

________________

Good afternoon, 

I am writing to let you know that Stamford’s City Council, the Stamford Board of Representatives, is considering a local
ordinance to prohibit the unattended tethering of dogs. If passed, Stamford will become the first municipality in Connecticut, if
not New England, to implement such common-sense animal welfare legislation.  The language being considered provides: 

(4) No person shall tether a dog to a stationary object or to a mobile device:

(a) Unless the owner or keeper is outside with the dog and the dog is in the
owner’s or keeper’s view…

The Committee considering this language is voting this Thursday, June 22, at 7:00 by webinar. Members of the public are
encouraged to attend and participate during a public hearing. 

Please join me in attending this meeting in order to support Stamford’s effort to prohibit the unattended tethering of dogs.
You can contact the Board office to sign up to speak by calling 203-977-4024, or sign up by email at
bdreps@stamfordct.gov.
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From: PBC Consulting
To: Board of Representatives
Subject: No unnatended dog tethering
Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:03:55 PM

Good day,
 
Kindly forward this email to all members of the Stamford City Council:
 
-------------
 
I heard that the Stamford’s City Council is considering a local ordinance to prohibit the unattended
tethering of dogs.  If passed, Stamford will become the first municipality in Connecticut, if not New
England, to implement such common-sense animal welfare legislation. The language being
considered provides that:

-        (4) No person shall tether a dog to a stationary object or to a mobile device:
o   (a) Unless the owner or keeper is outside with the dog and the dog is in the owner’s

or keeper’s view…
 
I fully support this initiative.
 
Good work!
 
 
Regards,
 
Philippe Blanchard, President
PBC Consulting, LLC.
(917) 848-8791
https://www.linkedin.com/in/pblanchard/
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From: Karen Camporeale
To: Board of Representatives
Subject: against animal tethering
Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:13:28 PM
Attachments: image003.png

Hello board of reps!!
 
 
(Please forward this email to all members of the Stamford City Council)
 
 
I am so happy to hear that you guys are considering a local ordinance to prohibit the unattended
tethering of dogs.  I just want you all to know that I fully support this ordinance and I thank you for
voting to support it.
It is a dangerous and inhumane practice that needs to end.
 
Good work!
 
 
Regards,
Karen Camporeale
31 quarry road
Stamford ct 06903
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